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To: Verndale School Board 

From: Arick Follingstad, Principal 

Date: August 9, 2018 

Re: Junior High Football Coach 

 
I recommend the Verndale School District hire Zach Johnson to fill the vacant junior high 
football coaching position. He will be paid at Step 1 of the extracurricular salary schedule. 
 
Zach has prior experience coaching junior high baseball and has experience playing in the 
Verndale football program.  He also served as a volunteer basketball coach in our school last 
season.  These experiences make him a great candidate for this position. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Arick Follingstad 

Principal 


